


CEQA clearance under the Transit District Area

Plan and Transit Tower EIR certified by the San

Francisco Planning Commission on May 24, 2012, by

Motion No. 18628. On April 1, 2016, the project

was determined to be consistent with the Transit

District Area Plan and Transit Tower EIR and

exempt from environmental review per CEQA

Guidelines Section 15183 (Planning Case No.

2006.1523E).
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